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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

Brian K, Cherry
Vice President 
Regulation and Rates

Fax: 415.973.6520

February 3, 2012

Mr. Ed Randolph 
Energy Division Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Agreement to Extension of Suspension of Advice Letter 3910-E

Dear Mr. Randolph:

Pursuant to the Commission’s General Order 96-B, Rule 7.5.2, Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E) agrees to an extension of 60 days to the original suspension of Advice Letter 
(AL) 3910-E, until April 4, 2012.

PG&E’s Advice Letter 3910-E was filed on September 26, 2011, in compliance with Ordering 
Paragraph (OP) 2 of Decision (D.) 11-07-02 in Phase 2 of the Electric Vehicles Order Instituting 
Rulemaking (R.)09-08-009. On October 7, 2011, the Energy Division suspended AL 3910-E for 
120 days for additional staff review. The initial suspension is scheduled to end on February 3, 
2012.

Due to the complexity of the issues involved, PG&E agrees to an extension of the initial 
suspension period to April 4, 2012.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

MM

Vice President, Regulation and Rates
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